
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 14, 2013 
 

Item 35, Report No. 19, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on May 14, 2013. 
 
 
 
35 NEW BUSINESS – REPORT WITH RESPECT TO 
 PROHIBITING BIDS BY FAMILY MEMBERS OF 
 COUNCIL AND SENIOR MANAGEMENT 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff provide a report by December 2013, on the 
appropriate information to make an informed decision on whether or not, in the spirit of 
transparency and accountability, we should move in the direction of prohibiting family members, 
as defined in the Municipal Conflict of Interest Act, of Council and Senior Management, from 
bidding on contracts for the City of Vaughan. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 


